
 

 

 
 

 
 

Samarth Technical Festival 2024 

On March 6, 2024, Sanjyot and his team of four members competed in 

the Samarth  

Technical Festival 2024 at Belhe Samarth College of Engineering. The 

festival,  

renowned for its challenging and innovative projects, drew numerous 

talented  

participants. After a day of intense competition and showcasing their 

technical skills,  

Sanjyot's team distinguished themselves by securing 3rd place. This 

achievement  

reflects their hard work, creativity, and expertise in their field. The 

team's  

performance not only earned them recognition but also highlighted their 

capability to  



excel in a competitive environment. Their success at the festival is a 

commendable  

accomplishment and a testament to their dedication and teamwork. 


